
May 28, 2021

 
Hi EES Families!
 
Happy Memorial Day! I want to thank you 
all for the support and patience shown 
during this unprecedented school year. 
We had successes and some challenges, 
yet despite all, we continued the work 
that has to be done to ensure the safety 
and educational needs of our students.  
There are a number of people that I owe 
an expression of appreciation. I hope 
that we continue to work together this 
next school year. Your ongoing support 
makes a much stronger working 
community, achieving the school’s goals 
and ensuring our students’ are our top 
priority.
 
Have a relaxing Memorial Day weekend,
 
 Mrs. J-A
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Message from 
our Principal, 
Bonnie Johnson-
Aten

The Buzz

 
 

Upcoming Dates & Events:
EVERY WEDNESDAY till the end of the year, dismissal at 11:30
May 31 - Memorial Day, No School 
June 7 - EES Chorus Performs at Jazz Festival
June 14 - Spirit Day!  
June 14 - 5th Grade Celebration of Learning 1:00 pm - 2:15 pm 
@ EES field  - Per COVID guidance this will be an outside event, 
In case of rain, we will live stream the event. Only 2 guests per 
family.  Please bring your own chair.
June 15 - Last day of school, Dismissal at 11:30

 
 

 
 

 
EES Spirit Day!

It's that time of the year where the library is 
looking for all books to be returned.  Our last 
day for student checkouts is Friday, May 
28th.  We are asking that students return 
books no later than Friday, June 4th.  We 
send home reminders every week with 
students so, if you're not sure if your child 
has a book or not, please look for those 
reminders in their backpacks.  Any questions 
or concerns, please let me know.  Thank you 
for your help in getting our books back to us.    

Let's celebrate our school spirit by 
wearing our EES t-shirts and sweatshirts 
to school on June 14th!  Don't worry if you 
don't have one, just wear something Blue 
and White!  Let's have some fun! 

Calling All Library Books!

Student Devices Remain at School!
The last day for student devices to go home is 
June 1st.  All devices, chargers and cords must 
be returned on June 2nd, even students who may 
need a device for summer programming are 
required to return their devices.
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From The Community

The Vermont Agency of Education will send a survey on June 1, 2021.  This 
survey is sent annually to all families who have students with IEPs in public 
schools.  The survey is designed for parents to give input to the Agency of 
Education about their personal special education experiences with their school 
and district. 
 
We encourage you to complete this survey to help us provide equitable and 
effective supports for your student.  The Agency of Education will not give 
Burlington School District your name.
 

Annual Special Ed Survey

Starting the week of June 14th, Family Meal Kit pickups will be 
available on WEDNESDAYS ONLY!    Our last Friday Family Meal 
Kit pick up will be Friday June 11th.   Family Meal Kits will continue 
to be available on Wednesdays this summer through August 18th

Important Update!
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